From: Anne-Marie Conn

Sent: October 28, 2019 5:04 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel <legc.office@novascotia.ca>
Subject: Re New Law on Sustainable Development

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous
ouvrez une piece jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Dear Sir or Madame;

This is most underhanded on the part of our NS government to post something on Friday pm for input
on Monday am on a topic that is so important to the future of our planet and Province.

This type of input is essential if as a group in the Province we are going to move forward and develop
laws that are for the common good.

This type of behavior leads to a lack of trust on the part of the electorate.
Please reconsider this and have an adequately publicized time for such a hearing.
Sincerely

Anne Marie Conn

Anne Marie Conn, rscj

Halifax, NS‘

Canada





